Dear Parent

ASN in collaboration with UNIC has launched a campaign amongst students to sensitize and prepare for
the challenges caused due to Covid 19 and deteriorating Air Quality Levels in Delhi.

You are requested to donate (minimum 5 maximum any no.) handmade triple layered masks /
readymade masks under the Mask Donation drive.

Kindly submit the same in a well labelled packet with name of the child, class, section and the contact
number at Gate no.1 of ASN School till 12th November, 2020 between 8:00 am and 7:00 pm.

These masks will be distributed to the underprivileged section staying in Yamuna Khadar Village of East
Delhi.

A Certificate of Encouragement will be awarded to the participants for this noble initiative. Looking
forward to your wholehearted participation in ‘Mask for everyone ‘ drive.

Swarnima Luthra

Principal



